Miller, Janet

From: Daniel DelLisi [dan@delisi-inc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 8:58 AM

To: Miller, Janet

Cc: Dunn, Brandon; KATHLEEN CLINE

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: CPA2018-10011 Small Brothers Commercial
Brandon,

Per our conversation, the applicant requests that the finding of sufficiency be rescinded to allow the applicant to amend
the proposed application. The applicant is considering the submittal of additional information and a change to the
request. In addition, the applicant is aware that the public meeting that was organized last fall does not meet the
requirements of the new Lee Plan and we intend to hold a publicly advertised meeting in accordance with county
requirements.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Best regards.

Daniel DelLisi, AICP
Delisi, Inc.

dan@delisi-inc.com
www.delisi-inc.com
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From: Miller, Janet <JMiller@leegov.com>

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 11:21 AM

To: Daniel Delisi <dan@delisi-inc.com>

Cc: Dunn, Brandon <BDunn@Ieegov.com>

Subject: CPA2018-10011 Small Brothers Commercial

Attached is a sufficiency letter for CPA2018-10011 Small Brothers Commercial. A hard copy will not be mailed to you.

Janet Miller
Administrative Assistant
DCD Administration
imiller@leegov.com
(239) 533-8583 PHONE
Fax: (239) 485-8344

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.
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